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THANK YOU to everyone 

who helped build our 

Leprechaun Traps last 

week.  The children have 

cleaned up Louie the 

Leprechaun’s messes 

every morning for two 

weeks!  We still can’t find 

the letters “W and X” to 

hang on our wall!  We 

have big traps and little 

traps with lots of glue and 

tape and shiny foil and 

string and papers!  I hope 

we catch Louie!! 

This week we are having a 

PICNIC IN THE SNOW!  

Everyone will help place a 

table cloth on our rug and 

this will be our picnic 

table.  The children can 

chose peanut butter and 

jelly sandwiches or 

bologna sandwiches, 

chips, pickles, carrot sticks 

and celery sticks.  

Everyone will have juice to 

drink and a special treat 

for desert.  Then I will 

remember the SNOW part 

of our picnic and we will 

have a snow ball fight with 

cotton balls!!  This is one 

of the favorite activities of 

TBC! 

Ted E. Bear continues his 

visits to each student’s 

home.  Last week he 

visited Ellis’s home and 

met his eight chickens that 

lay five eggs every day and 

his two goats!  Ted E. loves 

to play with pets! Whose 

home will Ted visit this 

week?  

TUESDAY the Bears will 

begin by finding the 

clothes that they would 

wear.  Our letter is “N” to 

trace and print and our 

number is “7”.  The story 

for our number is Seven 

Monkeys Jumping on the 

Bed!  We will have our 

Picnic in the Snow for our 

Special Event today.  We 

will learn about the Troll 

and the Billy Goat Gruff 

brothers.   

THURSDAY the Bears will 

begin by circling the 

flowers on their paper.  

Our letter will be “O” to 

trace and print.  We will 

continue with number “7”.  

Our Science Topic is our 

Muscles!  Everyone will 

color and wear their arm 

muscles as we continue to 

learn about our bodies. 

March 26th our theme is 

vacations and our Special 

Event is a Train Ride! We 

will visit Barney, Sesame 

Street, the three pigs, etc.  

We will even have our 

snack on the train!!  

Everyone will receive a bag 

for luggage, a ticket, a 

passport and post cards 

from all the places we 

visit. 

APRIL 1st our Special Event 

will be a BEACH PARTY.  

Everyone may wear their 

summer beach clothes and 

bring a towel to use at the 

beach!  We will have hot 

dogs and chips for our 

snack. 

April 8th our Special Event 

will be having a SUNDAE 

on Tuesday!  We will make 

ice cream sundaes with 

different ice cream! 

Thank you so much for all 

your support. Ms Cindy 

315-232-2230 


